
Indian Office

Sarnia 22nd Nov. 1882.

40,196

Sir,

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt

of Dept. Letter (3, 368) dated 15th inst. in which

referring to my letter of the 13th inst. I am requested

so recommend a date on which it would

be well to hold a Public Sale of the Sots still

unsold in the Town of Sarma.

In reply I

beg to say that I would recommend that

a Sale should take place on Wednesday the

10th Jany 1883.

In regard to Euvertizing

the Sale I think it would be quite sufficient

to advertize in the two Sarnia Newspapers

and get - say 100 or 150 Bills printed

for Circulation. In this way ample notice

of the Sale would be given and there would

be a very considerable saving in the Cost of

advertizing. So far as I could ascertain

in Comnestion with the Sale of last January

not one lot was sold as the result of the Adver

tirements in the Servits, London & Chraham

Papers.

I have the honor to be

Sir,

Your Obt Servant
The Richt Honorable

The Supt. Genl. of Indian affairs

E. Wabson

Ind. Supl.
Ottawa

 pers. (R.G. 10, volume 1932, Bile 3368-4)
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